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07 June 2018 – Press release  

 

 

Danica Pension’s acquisition of SEB Pension in Denmark is now finalised 

 

Following the finalisation of Danica Pension’s acquisition of SEB Pension in Denmark, the integration of the two compa-

nies can now formally begin. Current SEB Pension customers will be notified in the course of the summer of 2018. 

 

Danica Pension’s acquisition of SEB Pension in Denmark, which was announced on 14 December 2017, is now finalised. 

 

“On behalf of our customers and Danica Pension, I am very pleased that the acquisition is now finalised. We now look for-

ward to the important task of welcoming 200,000 new customers and our new colleagues from SEB Pension in Denmark. 

By combining the strengths of our two companies, we will create an even stronger pension offering. The integration will 

enable us to invest more in helping our customers to be one step ahead. And we will do that by giving them the overview 

and confidence they want today and in the future – we are now even better equipped to take on this challenge,” says Per 

Klitgård, CEO in Danica Pension. 

 

The process of moving current customers in SEB Pension in Denmark to Danica Pension will start immediately and is 

expected to be finalised in the first half of 2019. Customers in SEB Pension in Denmark will be contacted by Danica Pen-

sion and receive more information about the process ahead during the summer of 2018. 

 

 

For more information, please contact Head of Press Relations, Kenni Leth, tel. +45 45 14 14 00. 

 

 

 


